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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Mistral Portable Air Conditioner 
15 December 2009                                                          ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem Use in extreme temperatures or for extended duration can cause 
the unit to overheat and in rare cases; catch fire. 
 

Details Mistral portable air conditioner, model number: 

 MPAC60 – 9000 BTU COOLING. 

Sold in Bunnings stores from July 2008 to December 2009. 

What to do Cease using the product immediately and return it to any 
Bunnings store for a full refund. Call 09 978 2200 or email 
marketing@bunnings.co.nz with any queries.  
 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued, refer to the link below: 
Consumer website 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/mistral-portable-air-conditioner

